
                             29th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Parish Office open Monday to Friday 10am to 12.00pm     Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498 

Recently Deceased 

Brid Dwyer  

Caitriona Crowley  

Tom Curran 

Fred Toner  

Dennis Mc Grane  

Michael Nolan  

Mairead Lehane  

Margaret Murphy 

Anniversaries 

Teresa Connelly  

Baby Daniel Keenan 

Coley Mangan 

Maureen Feeney 

Mary Murphy and deceased members of 

Murphy family 

Patrick Kennedy  

Kathleen Kennedy  

Jean Thomas 

Maura Walsh 

Kay Nolan 

Una Dunne  

Sean Doyle 

Henrietta Mc Manus  

Months Mind  

James Bradley  

Ross Mc Bride  

Birthday Remembrance  

Eileen Hallihan & Betty Macken  

Cosy Corner Cafe – New Opening 

hours Tuesday  to Friday 9am to 

2.30pm take away and limited 

outdoor seating at moment. 

  We now have a DONATE button on 

the home page of our website 

www.stjudesparish.net  where you 

can make a donation  to the parish 

please put the 1st line of your address 

in as reference or your current 

envelope no so we call allocate 

donations to your household so we can 

claim the tax back next year 

We thank you all for helping us out at 

this time 

Many thanks to all who donated via 

Donate button on website   amount 

donated  last  week 989.00               

You can drop your envelopes or 

Donations  into safe at back of Church 

if you are passing during the day-------

Our Local Conference of the St Vincent 

De Paul Society are seeking your help 

at this time as the Society is under a 

lot of pressure to meet their demands 

at this time as we have no  Church 

Gate Collections at this time the 

Society would ask if you can spare 

anything to lodge directly to their 

bank account using the following IBAN 

IE62BOFI90075483434073 or you can 

drop donations into Safe at back of 

Church just put VDP on envelope any 

help would be appreciated We wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the sum of 

€415  donated during September 

dropped into safe in Church This 

weekend would be their normal 

monthly Churchgate collection so if 

you can help please drop donations 

into safe at back of Church  

ANNUAL MASS FOR 

DECEASED PARISHIONERS 

MONDAY 2ND NOVEMBER 

2020 AT 7.30PM. THIS YEAR 

DUE TO CORONA 

RESTRICTIONS OUR MASS 

WILL BE A VIRTUAL MASS 

YOU CAN ALL JOIN US ON 

THE WEB AT 

www.stjudesparish.net 

IF YOU WISH TO HAVE A 

FAMILY MEMBER OR 

FRIEND REMEMBERD AT 

THIS MASS WHO DIED 

SINCE LAST NOVEMBER 

AND WHOSE FUNERAL DID 

NOT TAKE PLACE HERE 

PLEASE EMAIL NAMES TO 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

OR DROP INTO PARISH 

OFFICE MONDAY TO 

FRIDAY 10AM TO 12.30PM 

WITH NAMES before 

Thursday 29th October at 1pm 

we will light a candle at our 

mass on your behalf to 

remember your deceased family 

member or friend  Please note 

no one can physically attend our 

Mass this year due to the 

Corona Restrictions  

NOVEMBER ALTAR LISTS OF THE DEAD 

ARE NOW AVAILABLE ON THE TABLES IN 

PORCH OR AT TOP DOORS PLEASE TAKE 

ONE HOME AND FILL OUR THE NAMES OF 

THOSE YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE 

REMEMBERD AT OUR 1ST FRIDAY MASS 

EACH MONTH DURING THE YEAR PLEASE 

DROP ENVELOPES BACK TO SAFE IN 

CHURCH OR HAND INTO PARISH OFFICE  

Phase 3 Lockdown As advised by Government 

and leaders of main Churches we have to 

close our doors again to those who wish to 

attend both daily and weekend Masses all 

Masses will be streamed online and can be 

viewed on our parish webcam please log on 

to www.stjduesparish.net and click on video 

link  

The Church will open each day Monday to 

Friday at 1pm  for Private prayer Church will 

be closed while Mass in on as no one is 

allowed physically attend Mass at this time  

Weekend Masses will be streamed on Sat eve 

at 6.30pm and Sunday at 10.00 and 11.30am 

Church will be closed to public on Saturdays 

and open for private prayer on Sunday from 

1pm to 5pm Our Monday evening adoration 

will continue from 5pm to 7pm  

Unfortunately, we will only be now allowed 

have 25 people in the Church for Funerals    

All Christenings First Communions & 

Confirmation ceremonies scheduled to take 

place during Phase 3 will have to be 

postponed till we come back to at least Phase 

2 of Lockdown  
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